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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I want to thank Mike Turner, K4MIC, and whoever went with him to get the

Pendleton County NODE/PBBS for PENDWV/FKLNWV back on the air.  I was able to get

into it just like before.

The date is getting closer.  The Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest will be this

coming Saturday, October 9th.  It's going to be a busy week since the Amateur in

the area are going to be getting ready for some more Middle School Cross Country

races on Tuesday evening at 5:00 pm.  After the races are over Wood County

Emergency Communications group will be holding their monthly business meeting at

7:00 pm.  After those are over the rest of the week will be spent getting

everything ready for the Hamfest.  Yesterday I went to one of the Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) tower sites and

changed out an antenna.  The antenna that we changed out was an 18 db yagi

antenna.  The yagi antenna was pointed in the general direction of the tower at

the 4-H Camp that has an AREDN node.  We replaced the yagi with a 24 db dish,

and got a lot better signal.  We are hoping the signals will be good enough to

have a Show-N-Tell of the AREDN system at the Hamfest.  Conard Richardson,

KE8HLU, has a gateway between the Wood County DAREN node of WOODWV and the AREDN

system.  It's going to be a learning curve as to how to use the gateway between

the two systems.

The Boy Scouts in the area have asked for the Amateur in the Wood County to

operate a JOTA (Jamboree On The Air) station on October 16th.  Several of the

Amateurs have volunteered to set up a station at the Boy Scout Camp on Route 47

in Wood County.  If any other JOTA stations are on the air in West Virginia,

maybe we will be able to work them.

That's it for now.  If you have anything you would like to pass on to others who

reads the DAREN News, let me know, and we'll put it in the News.

There were only 28 check-is to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.
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